
CCPS Before & After School Child Care Screen Time Guidelines 

 

In accordance with the American Academy of Pediatrics 
recommendation, our center limits screen time (computer and 
television etc.) to 30 minutes per week. Our students are 
encouraged to participate in daily physical activity to promote 
health and well-being. Television, computers, or other media 
devices are used in our center only when directly related to 
facilitate learning experiences. We feel young children learn 
best with hands-on activities using all of their senses 
throughout their day. We hope you will partner with us by 
reducing screen time at home, if you would like information on 
screen time reduction resources, we would be happy to provide 
them.  

Child(s) Name(s): 
_______________________________________________ 

Center: ____________________  

I have received the CCPS BASP Screen Time Policy   

Parent/Guardian Signature______________________________ 
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